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10" March 2015
Dear Head teacher,

Springfield Parish Council Annual Children’s Competition - 2015

Following the success of our competition last year, and based on the feedback responses received to our email enquiry,
Springfield Parish Council would like to invite your school to enter this year’s competition.

This year the competition will be split accordingly and will be a variation on the main theme. The competitions will be:

Key Stage 1 — 5-7yrs
To look at the local architecture (building or play equipment) and create a drawing either as a collage or with paint on an A3

sheet of paper that would enhance the chosen structure and explain why they chose it.
The winning entry will be put on display in the foyer at the parish centre/village hall.

Lower Key Stage 2 — 8-9yrs

Using any form of art media design a sculpture based on the parish council crest and its meaning. Write a brief explaining what
they considered when designing their sculpture.

The winning entry will sit on the chairman’s table at parish council meetings.

Upper Key Stage 2 — 10-11yrs

Using any form of art media design a sculpture showing a piece of play equipment or item that would enhance the local
Springfield Parish parks and fill a gap in the current provision.

Write a brief explaining where it could be put on show, why they chose it and what it means to them.

All entries are to be received by the parish council no later than Thursday 30" April 2015 where they will be judged by members
of the parish council. Arrangements can be made for them to be collected.

All participants are invited to the Parish Assembly on Monday 18" May 2015 at Chelmers Village Hall where the winners will be
announced. Every participant will receive a certificate and the winner in each category will also receive a gift card and their
school will receive a donation.

I'am looking forward to receiving your entries and ask that you please confirm your schools participation in this competition by
completing and returning the slip at the bottom of this letter.
Yours truly, —

s. Mary Martin
Deputy Clerk to the Council

Q

* Delete where necessary

To: Mary Martin, Springfield Parish Council, Springfield Parish Centre, St Augustine’s Way, Chelmsford, CM1 6GX
Email: mary@springfieldpc.org.uk

Name of School Contact Name

Contact Tel No

Our school would/would not* be interested in entering the schools competition.

We understand that all entries must be received by Springfield Parish Council no later than Thursday 30" April 2015 and that the
winners will be announced at the Parish Annual Assembly on Monday 18" May 2015.
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